
 

September 27, 2018 

CCPS to Join the REACH Georgia initiative 
On Wednesday, October 24, a cohort of eight Clayton County Public School (CCPS) middle school               
students will participate in a Signing Ceremony that will commit them to participate in the REACH                
Georgia Scholarship Program. This will be the very first Clayton County Public Schools cohort.  

The ceremony will take place at the S. Truett Cathy Professional Learning Center, 1087 Battle Creek                
Road in Jonesboro, on Wednesday, October 24, at 5:00 p.m.  

The Signing Ceremony is an important event in the REACH Georgia program. Participating scholars              
and their families commit to satisfying program requirements, graduating from high school and enrolling              
and completing college.  

As of the 2017-18 school year, the REACH Georgia program, established in 2012, served nearly 1,200                
scholars in 103 school districts across the state. CCPS is one of 30 additional school districts to enroll in                   
2018-19.  

➢ What:    Project REACH Georgia Signing Ceremony 
➢ Who:​     The First-ever Cohort of CCPS Middle School Students 
➢ When:​   Wednesday, October 24, 2018 – 5:00 to 6:30 p.m. 
➢ Where:  ​ Professional Learning Center, 1087 Battle Creek Road, Jonesboro 
➢ Why: Students & their Families Commit to Academic Excellence, Good Attendance, & Good             

Behavior 

  

About Clayton County Public Schools  

Clayton County Public Schools (CCPS) is fully accredited through AdvancED – Southern Association             
of Colleges and Schools Council on Accreditation and School Improvement. The district offers a              
focused world-class program based on a challenging curriculum which is taught from pre-kindergarten             
through 12th grade. Serving over 55,000 students, Clayton County Public Schools is ranked among the               
100 largest school districts in the U.S. and is the fifth largest school system in Georgia.  
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